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Walmsley News 
Friday, 21st December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to say a heartfelt thank you for all of your support this 

term.  It has been a joy to see our Walmsley family working hard and sharing memorable 

learning experiences.  
 

I hope that you have a magical family Christmas and a joyful New Year. 
 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Atherton 
 

A Wishful Prayer 

God grant you the light of Christmas, which is purity; the righteousness of Christmas, which is 

justice; the belief in Christmas, which is truth; the all of Christmas, which is Christ. 

Amen 
 

PE Days for the New Year 

Reception - Wednesday & Friday 

Year 1 - Tuesday & Thursday 

Year 2 Seahorse - Monday & Tuesday 

Year 2 Dolphin - Monday & Friday 

Year 3 - Thursday & Friday 

Year 4 - Monday & Tuesday 

Year 5 - Monday, Wednesday & Thursday 

Year 6 - Thursday & Friday 
 

These will take effect from Monday, 8th January 2024. 
 

Clubs 

Please could we ask that any remaining requests to join any before and after school clubs are 

emailed into school and these will be dealt with on a first come, first serve basis.  We will be in 

touch in the New Year to confirm places. 

 

Please note, the football club is now full and we have limited availability with gymnastics and 

dance. 
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Parent Survey 

If you have not already done so, please could we ask if you would be kind enough to complete 

our Parent Survey. 

https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=79941-62674-31143687 

 

We really do appreciate your comments and feedback. 

 

Revised School Meals Menu 

Please follow the link to view our revised lunchtime menu. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/lunch-menu 

 

If your child would like to go onto school meals from January, please email the school office so 

changes can be made. 

 

School meals for the next half term (up to 16th February) will be £74.10. 

 

Walmsley School’s Admissions Policy 

Proposed Admissions Policy 2025 

For Consultation December 2023 

 

Consultation 

The Governing Board of Walmsley CE Primary School is consulting on their proposed admission 

arrangements for admission into the school in September 2025. This is in order to comply with 

the School Admission Code 2021 to consult at least once every 7 years. 

 

Please follow the link to view the proposed arrangements. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/our-school/school-admissions 

 

If you have any comments to make then these should be made to: 

Joanna Atherton 

Headteacher 

Walmsley CE School 

Blackburn Rd 

Egerton 

Bolton 

BL7 9SA 

 

All comments must be with the school by 31st January 2024. 

 

Lola’s Memory Bears 

Keepsake bears made from school uniform.  An ideal gift for Year 6 leavers to remember their 

time at primary school.  Please visit ‘Lola’s Memory Bears’ on Facebook for more information. 

 

Term Date Reminders 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/termdates 
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Start Well Early Years Communication and Language Development - Tips of the 

Month for Parents/Carers 

https://www.boltonstartwell.org.uk/downloads/file/123/top-tips-of-the-month-for-parents 

 

PTA 

Our PTA still have a couple of gift vouchers available for a photo shoot with the award winning 

photographer ‘Joy Photography’ based in Edgworth. The vouchers retail at £95 but are available 

to our Walmsley families for only £25!  Please contact Lily Grafton or the School Office for more 

information. 

 

Strikerz Soccer Camp - Christmas Special 

AMC Sports Academy - Saturday Morning Football 2024 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

Our wonderful PTA sponsors… 
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